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Consider recommendations regarding the delegation of authority to the Director of Planning and Development
to enter into a Memorandum of Understanding establishing a Joint Review Panel to guide environmental
analysis of the Plains Pipeline Permit Application, First, Third, and Fifth Districts, as follows:

a) Delegate authority to the Director of Planning and Development, or his/her designee, to enter into a
Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) establishing a Joint Review Panel (JRP) with participating government
agencies having permit jurisdiction to have coordinated California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) review
of the Plains Pipeline Line 901 and Line 903 Replacement Project (Project) application, and enabling these
agencies to share records, consistent with Government Code Section 6254.5(e) and other relevant law; and

b) Determine that this action is not a project pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA)
Guidelines Section 15378(b)(5), because it is an organizational or administrative activity of the government that
will not result in direct or indirect physical changes to the environment.

File #: 17-00759, Version: 1

County of Santa Barbara Printed on 5/15/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

